FEEDBACK ABOUT ADORE ONLINE NOVEMBER 2020
These are some edited highlights from a survey completed by 43 people after the November ADoRE meeting.

Comments on what people found helpful

It was a beautiful morning of prayer and | thoroughly enjoyed it.
Spiritually beneficial
The whole day was so blessed especially Ros's talk and prayer. WOW is the best description.

| found the whole meeting wonderful, | was transported back to my prayer group, which | have not attended since
lock down, and Ros is so amazingly blessed

| liked seeing people and hearing what was said. | liked the theme, the praise and worship and the prayer.
Spiritual. Relevant. Easy to understand and apply personally. Prophecies interesting even if not relevant personally
A lot of learning, some powerful moments.

Confirmation of values and understanding of faith and sharing of faith/fellowship. Reverence for God. Humour of
Ros, with her passion and faith so visible, very encouraging. Lovely clear music slides.

The Mass was so beautiful, the priest said the words with such thought, as if they were coming into his mind for the
first time.

LOVED the whole event!!!

| love praising God through singing, so it is wonderful to have music played live and to also have the words provided
on the screen, so that | can join in prayerfully. | found Ros's talk very inspiring.

This meeting was brilliant. The peace of the Mass and Adoration, the sharing of abundant prophecy, the fire and
inspiration of the talk and prayer; it was wonderful to be there.

| thought the sharings were very uplifting & Ros’s talk was so powerful

I am so glad | am now able to attend your monthly Adore meetings on Zoom as it would be impossible to attend in
person. | enjoyed every part of today’s meeting - it was amazing - | feel so Blessed and filled with the Holy Spirit.
Mass with Father Brian was beautiful and uplifting- The Lord is really using him in this time to be a Blessing to so
many. The worship and prophecies were inspiring and the talk from Ros Powell - Wow - | really hope after her prayer
that | can be filled with the gifts of the Holy Spirit. Thank you - it was a fantastic morning. Hope to join the next one
in January

Being able to do adoration with others instead of alone
Hymns lifted me in worship. Testimony and preaching excellent and spirit filled.
Ros is a powerful and compassionate woman. Loved the inspiring talk/prayer

Fr Coogan's Mass: spare, intense, moving, the essence of worship. Ros's talk and prayer: dynamic, inspiring,
stimulating, awesome, clearly on fire with the gifts of the Holy Spirit.

Very inspiring
Felt very special, and included

Fr Brian's mass was awesome. It was so powerful, his homily, how he read the readings and the prayers of the mass,
he made the mass so alive and meaningful

A beautiful and inspiring morning, everything was well prepared and uplifting and so peaceful.

Inspirational talk with heart felt prayer.



My feelings were that the Lord was very much present throughout

As always, the power of the Holy Spirit was not diminished by the fact that we could not be physically together. This
is to me the most remarkable thing about Adore online. The event is well organised and presented.

Ros was so encouraging at this difficult time. Praise and worship is always great for lifting your spirit.

The quiet dignity of the Mass was helpful, and this balanced against the praise and worship with its freedom of
expression was uplifting

I've learned more about the nature of prophecy
Spiritual experience

| genuinely feel all is helpful in connecting me with the Lord- | appreciate all. | particularly like the praise and
worship. | feel | gain from each talk.

| found the Mass celebrated by Fr Brian Coogan very spiritual and calming. Wonderful. Also | enjoyed hymns in the
Praise and Worship.

The talk by Ros Powell was very uplifting and so was the praise and worship session. Thank you and well done.
Technology was very good for the praise and worship
I am in awe of how organised and wholesome the sessions were.

Other comments

Your format is so well organised, don't change anything

Overall, | think the time allocation and content was pretty good.

Thank you for organising!!!

| want to thank all the team, and the intercessors, for this holy time. May the Lord bless you all.

Thank you so much for organising and leading these events. It really makes a huge difference to my life to be
renewed in the Spirit, and your ministry plays a very large part in that. Thank you and God bless you!

| have really enjoyed the talks, the mass & the sharings over the last 3 months- it has all been very uplifting and faith
affirming. Thank you for all the hard work that you put into it for all the participants, it’s very much appreciated. God
bless your ministry.

Thank you for organizing it all so prayerfully and well

Am encouraged by the format at present, love the Praise with texts of hymns to be able to join in at home, very
prayerful.

Enjoying online, but really looking forward to being able to meet up again!

This has been a great replacement for the meetings at Alton. | would be pleased to return to Alton, but this has been
a very efficient way of keeping in touch. Thank you.

Really lovely to be part of the morning. Thoroughly enjoyed it. Thank you
Ros Powell's talk was astounding with such conviction and power.

| think it was very carefully thought out and planned

Format, length and timing was great

During these COVID times it is easy to become exhausted with too much screen time. | like the fact that ADORE sticks
closely to the times allotted and has a short break in the middle. Please keep doing both these things! | hope you
continue to provide ADORE online even after lockdown restrictions are eased, because it is allowing us to attend the
sessions much more frequently now that they are available online. Thank you!



The choice of Saturday mornings is logical, and the meeting is about the right length time wise.
| think the whole meeting went very well and will certainly attend again.

The format of the meetings is good enough as at present. | thought it was managed excellently. The Mass was just
wonderful and intimate as well being in a small space as opposed to a large church.

Very grateful for putting such a Spiritual event on Zoom.
Thank you for the excellent organisation and prayerful thought behind each session
Thank you for all you do

Suggestions for improving meetings and raising awareness

I wonder if it would be of interest/help, if a couple or three people at each meeting were willing to give their
background on baptism in the Spirit, briefly.

| would have liked someone to have pulled the prophetic session together in some way perhaps sensing a common
theme.

| may be wrong but I'm always a little wary of prophecy, but then the core group do spend time in prayer discerning
the prophetic words.

Not sure why we could not use the chat feature.

Afternoon meetings?

Advertising and reminding just before event.

Testimonies of God's mercy and goodness also from the group
More praise and worship

It would be interesting to know about people's parish backgrounds.
Publicise it more - spread the word

Encourage others to pass the word around

Perhaps a space for testimonies?

Send notices to parishes outside immediate area.

It is important for those attending to invite others to join and encourage them to look at the website as well.

Our initial response to comments and suggestions

Thank you for such overwhelming encouragement and gratitude —it’s really great to know that we are getting the
meetings right, on the whole (bearing in mind it’s impossible to please everyone!)

We want to be careful not to extend the session too long, but we will certainly look at the possibility of including
testimonies next year. We will also consider improving the explanation and summarising of prophecies. We have
included breakout discussions in some meetings this year, and this will be repeated when appropriate.

We decided that the chat feature would not be unlocked in any of our meetings, as many people find it distracting.

Personal recommendation is by far the most effective way of attracting new people, so we agree that all attendees
should encourage others to attend.

We currently send out registration invitations 3 weeks in advance, with a reminder one week in advance, and a link
reminder to all registrants the day before the meeting. We feel anything more than this could be irritating!



